Helen Farman-McKenna

From: Thomas Phil <Phillip.Thomas2@homeoffice.gov.uk>

Sent: 25 July 2018 16:23

To: Licensing; 'louise.raybould@outlook.com'

Cc: ISD Alcohol Reviews

Subject: Application for the Review of a Premises Licence - The New Inn - Ludgate Street,

Tutbury, Burton On Trent DE13 9NG

Dear All,

With regard to the above premises, | can confirm that we have no information to add to the review.

Regards
Phil Thomas

EO

The Alcohol and LNR Licensing Team
‘nterventions and Sanctions Directorate
Immigration Enforcement

Home Office

3rd Floor, Apollo House

36, Wellesley Road

Croydon CR9 3RR

For new applications - Alcohol@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

For enquiries relating to license applications or ongoing reviews - |E.Alcoholenquiries@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

For reviews to be considered or initiated along with hearing dates - |E.Alcoholreviews@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk
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This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended

solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

If you have received this email in error please return it to the address

it came from telling them it is not for you and then delete it from your system.

This email message has been swept for computer viruses.
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